STATEMENT OF PURPOSE
RS30208 / S1052

This legislation will allow Idaho optometrists to use three specific therapeutic laser procedures to safely treat
Idahoans. Only licensed Idaho optometrists who have graduated from an accredited optometry school where
these laser procedures were taught, and who have proven their competency by passing a national board exam
on lasers, may perform these therapeutic laser procedures.

FISCAL NOTE

There will be no fiscal impact to the General Fund, or the dedicated fund used by the Idaho State Board of
Optometry to oversee the practice of optometry.

Contact:
Senator C. Scott Grow
(208) 332-1334

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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